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January 13, 2022 

Cliff De Jong 

Manager, Building Safety Services 

City of Calgary 

Re: Building Maintenance Bylaw -Review and Final Evaluation 

Dear Cliff, 

4653 Macleod Trail SW 
Calgary, AB T2G 0A6 

I would like to take this opportunity to compliment you, all of the City staff, and the 

stakeholders who worked on the final evaluation of the Building Maintenance Bylaw over the 

past year. It was a big job and I was very impressed with the way you and City staff engaged 

with the stakeholders and considered the views and suggestions that were provided 

throughout this process. I appreciated the way in which you and the staff members shared 

information, provided leadership and direction. 

We will be interested in reviewing the best practice guide(s) on how to visually assess, detect, 

and maintain structural components, as outlined in Attachment 3 - Building Maintenance Bylaw 

Scoping Report. 

Your report describes the success the Building Maintenance Bylaw has had and I am pleased to 

offer our support for this bylaw and for the final evaluation you are taking forward to City 

Council. 

I look forward to continuing our relationship with the City and we will continue to assist by 

providing information and education to building owners regarding the Building Maintenance 

Bylaw. 

-��/4g
· Gerry Baxter

Executive Director
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